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Tekakwitha Island Beach 
CLOSED until Labor Day 

Weekend 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 25, Seskéha/August 2021)  
 
The Sports and Recreation Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) wishes to inform the community that Tekakwitha Island Beach 
is CLOSED until Friday, September 3, 2021. The beach will be 
officially unmonitored as no Lifeguards will be on duty during this 
time. The beach will reopen on Saturday, September 4th for the long 
Labor Day Weekend. 
 
Tekakwitha Island Beach will close for the season on Tuesday, 
September 7, 2021. 
 
Thank you to all those using and respecting our Beach. Nia:wen. 
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